RECEIVED
{aGnry KERR-MCGEE CORPORATION
@ gWES'ﬁvENTY-FIRST AVENULGOH OCT 28 ,87
P. 0. BOX 250 « AMARILLO, TEXAS 79189 Q. C. .

ARTESIA, OFFICEE
OIL AND GAS DIVISION PHONE

806 359-0351

October 27, 1987

State of New Mexico
Energy and Mineral Dept.
0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Drawer DD

Artesia, NM 88210

RE: Packer lLeakage Test
Martha Creek #1
Ut-J-30-21-24
Gentlemen:

Enclosed please find the original and two copies of the packer
leakage test on the above referenced lease.

We were doing a workover at the time this test was due. We have
completed the work and have set a permanent tubing plug in the bottom
of the lower zone of tubing.

If you have any questions, please advise.

Sincerely,

KERR-McGEE CORPORATION
Q/J)?Q o (ijc’fu?(
Pegqgy Binckert
Production Clerk
Southwest District - N.A.
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